
November 29th Technology Board Report

As the newly appointed Director of Technology, joining the team officially last week, I have embarked on 
a comprehensive review of our current technology infrastructure and practices. This immediate deep dive 
aims to identify opportunities to enhance efficiency, better meet our district's needs, and understand the 
full scope of our technology landscape. Our commitment is to ensure that our resources are aligned with 
our educational objectives and that our environment remains conducive to learning and growth.

Camera Replacement:
I met with School House to commence with Phase 3 of our camera replacement project. This phase 
involves the installation and integration of Verkata security cameras across our campus. I met with James 
who will be doing the actual installation and will continue working with principals to ensure their needs 
from  this system are met

Knowledge Base:
We have initiated the creation of a comprehensive Knowledge Base. This dynamic, evolving platform is 
designed to empower our staff as well as stakeholders by providing a one-stop resource for all the 
technology tools at our disposal. The Knowledge Base will house information on how to use and 
troubleshoot various technologies, fostering a self-service culture and reducing the workload on our IT 
helpdesk. We believe that this initiative will significantly enhance our collective technological 
proficiency, by standardizing some of our systems as well as foster a more collaborative learning 
environment.

Reorganization:
Our department has undergone a strategic reorganization following a challenging period. We have taken 
this opportunity to reassess our roles, responsibilities, and processes to ensure we are optimally positioned 
to support the school's technology needs. This reorganization has involved a redistribution of tasks, 
streamlining of processes, and reinforcement of our team's commitment to service excellence. We are 
confident that these changes will bring about increased efficiency, improved service delivery, and a more 
resilient department.

In conclusion, we are excited about these developments and are committed to leveraging technology to 
enhance the learning experience at our schools. We appreciate the Board's continued support as we 
navigate these changes and look forward to sharing our progress in the coming months.


